
 
 
 

 

 

Dear parents/carers,                                                                                                              

 

Choir rehearsals with Sam began on Wednesday 12th September at 3-4pm. We still have a few 

spaces left so be quick if you would like a place! 

This year the choir will be performing in the Young Voices event in Manchester MEN arena in 

February, as well as at other occasions throughout the year. We sing a range of styles from pop and 

rock to songs from musicals, as well as more traditional material.  

Choir is not auditioned and is open to anyone from Y3-6 who wants to come and sing!  If you would 

like your child to come to choir please sign up on SIMS Agora.  

 

Many thanks,  

 

Mrs McLaughlin 

 

 

 


